
Hi to all our wonderful tutor volunteers,


	 I am reaching out to you today to see if you are still interested in 
tutoring and to tell you that, due to the pandemic and many challenging 
circumstances, we will now be working with students from the 
Cheltenham School District.

	 I know it has been a long hiatus, however, we are hoping you are still 
interested in continuing with your crucial and essential volunteering. Once 
you confirm with me that you are willing to continue, both Marci Abt and I 
will be reaching out to the school district, to assure that we make a 
smooth transition to our new schools. Tutoring opportunities begin this 
summer, so please also let me know if you would like to start in the 
summer or the fall.

	 Looking forward to getting started and making a difference in these 
students’ lives. It is so important now more than ever. Truly a Mitzvah!


With appreciation,

Toby Grubman


Calling Out for Tutors!  
NEW TUTORING PROGRAM FOR  
THE CHELTENHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT! 
Looking for tutors to help elementary aged children with 
basic skills in all subjects. Over the pandemic, many 
students lost a good amount of academics and are in 
need of support. Tutors should be 16 years and up!


Contact our Cheltenham School District Tutoring Coordinator,  
Toby Grubman: tobgru@aol.com or (215) 663-0657 
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